
 

 

 
June 11, 2025 
 

  
 

Price Increase Announcement 

OMG 
  
Effective: June 12th, 2025 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 

Due to newly imposed tariffs on international imports, OMG will apply an 8% tariff-related surcharge, 
effective June 12th, 2025, on all new orders of metal products. 

All orders with the above products shipped on or after June 23rd, 2025 including orders placed before 
June 23rd will be invoiced at the new pricing level. Price pages reflecting these changes will be available 
from your account manager shortly.  
 
Should you have any questions or require further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact your 
account manager. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and business.  
 
Yours truly, 
 
Convoy Supply Inc. 
 


